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17/02/2025  17:29:042025/0171/L COMMNT Ethan Sassower There is no mention (neither in the application nor in this Camden planning web listing) that the flank wall of 

the single storey rear extension (also grade II* listed) to 40 Rosslyn Hill (the former Lloyds bank) has also 

been rendered by the applicants and this is clearly visible when viewed from the grounds of Rosslyn Hill 

Chapel for example.

Therefore the effect on 40 Rosslyn Hill needs to be included when considering this planning application and 

indeed when determining what resulting actions are to be taken.
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